
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
20 April 2010   
 
 
Company Announcements Manager  
Australian Stock Exchange Limited  
4th Floor     
20 Bridge Street   
SYDNEY   NSW   2000   
 

 
“Transmitted Electronically” 

 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
 
Re:  Opening of Sydney Office 
 
 
Please be advised that the spelling mistake occurred in our announcement yesterday in respect 
of the Company opening a branch office.  
 
The location should have read “Sydney”, not “Synergy”.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
ALAN C WINDUSS 
Company Secretary 
 
 


